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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2011 9:07 AM
To: 'A. Mark Hom'
Subject: RE: Chevron #9-1153 (3126 Fernside Boulevard)

Mr. Hom, Ms Cheng, 
 
Thanks for the information.  I've updated the records we use.  We generally send letters to all interested parties at the last known 
address, and it looks like this is the first time we've been notified.  It would seem obvious that once someone sells a house they 
generally move out, but for whatever reason we had not received this information for this address.  (And with too many cases, 
the smaller details get lost in the mix).  Regardless, thanks; they'll stop. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: A. Mark Hom [mailto:mark@galvinhom.com] 
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2011 3:51 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: Chevron #9-1153 (3126 Fernside Boulevard) 
 
Mr. Detterman, 
 
We are recently in receipt of your March 3, 2011 correspondence to Aaron Costa of Chevron related to the inadequate FS/CAP.
 
We also received correspondence to JL and Jane Bolton at our 3135 Gibbons Drive address. Please be advised that Mr. and 
Mrs. Bolton were the previous owners of this property and no longer reside or have any interest here as you can confirm with 
the Alameda County Assessor's Office. Please stop sending materials to the Boltons at our address. Thank you. 
 
Mark Hom & Anna Cheng 
3135 Gibbons Drive 
Alameda, CA 94501 


